
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

 
 
 

PLAN REVIEW UP-FRONT FEE  
 

On November 2, 2009, The City of Fairborn Building 

Inspection Division will be requiring an up-front fee for 

all building and zoning plan approvals. This is a non-

refundable fee. The fee is one-hundred ($100) dollars 

for commercial building plans, forty-five ($45) dollars 

for commercial zoning, forty-five ($45) dollars for fire 

protection systems, seventy-five ($75) dollars for new 

single-family home plans and thirty-five ($35) dollars 

for all other residential plan approvals. This payment 

will be deducted from the remaining plan review fee 

balance. A check should be made out to the  “City of 

Fairborn”.  

      September 30, 2009 

 

 

 

 

PLAN APPROVAL  UP-FRONT FEE 

COMMERCIAL BUILDING $100 

COMMERCIAL ZONING $45 

FIRE PROTECTION SYSTEM $45 

NEW SINGLE-FAMILY HOME $75 

OTHER RESIDENTIAL PLANS $35 


